
 
 

 

CLEANGO ANNOUNCES RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR 
 

 
 Vancouver B.C. – September 29, 2022, - CleanGo Innovations Inc. (CSE:CGII) (CNSX:CGII.CN) 
(OTC: CLGOF) (FRA:APO2) (“CleanGo” or the “Company) announced today that Mr. Alnoor 
Nathoo has resigned as a member of the Board of Directors effective September 26, 2022. 
 
The Board would like to than Mr. Nathoo for his contributions and wish him well in his future 
endeavors. 
 
   
About CleanGo Innovations 
CleanGo Innovations Inc. is an international publicly traded ESG company that is revenue 
generating and specialized in the development of early staged, green, non-toxic and sustainable 
technology companies. With our executive management and industry experience we can grow 
our portfolio of both products and companies. 
  

CleanGo Innovations experienced team bring new ideas and innovation based on science to find 
solutions to the current world we live in, CleanGo products cover a vast array of situations 
including Retail, Commercial and Industrial Solutions. Customers rely on quality, nontoxic, Green 
Certified products to keep their homes clean and their loved ones safe. For more information 
visit our website: https://cleangogreengo.com or www.cleangoinnovations.com  
  

On behalf of the CEO & Board of Directors 
Anthony Sarvucci 
Chief Executive Officer 
CleanGo Innovations Inc. 
anthony@cleangogreengo.com 
 
Paul Searle 
Investor Relations 
1 778 240 7724 
  
NEITHER THE CANADIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE NOR ITS REGULATION SERVICES PROVIDER 
ACCEPTS RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS RELEASE. 

https://cleangoinnovations.com/
https://cleangogreengo.com/
http://www.cleangoinnovations.com/
mailto:anthony@cleangogreengo.com

